
From: Hughes, Solomon
To: Randall Hicks
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Gonzalez, Luis
Subject: Re: SWR - Hackberry Release
Date: Friday, January 09, 2015 9:42:49 AM

Mr. Hicks,

I am getting unburied from vacation and will be reviewing this shortly. I will get back to you
 soon.

Sol

Sol Hughes                              
Environmental Protection Division
Bureau of Land Management
620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM

Office: 575.234.5951
Cell: 575.499.3378

On Thu, Jan 8, 2015 at 6:17 AM, Randall Hicks <r@rthicksconsult.com> wrote:

Sol and Mike

 

Happy New Year.  I think the 3rd revision of the sampling report, which does not refer to
 other Rules and simply shows the results, is a reasonable format to follow for OCD.  I think
 the results meet all the criteria of BLM to allow closure.

 

Mike – I will call you as I drive north from Hobbs to ABQ later this morning to see if
 stopping in to go over the data is a good idea.

 

Cheers.

 

 

 

 

Randall T. Hicks
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505-266-5004 (office)

505-238-9515 (cell and best number to use)

 


